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   I am a rural Missouri resident without access to high speed broadband.  I am discouraged about ever
receiving adequate internet service in my area.  I live outside Deepwater, MO just south of Clinton, MO.
  Several years ago, I heard that a grant had been approved for the small town of Brownington, MO (3
miles from me) to receive broadband services at the tune of over $250K.  I thought surely this would
open the doors for them and surrounding area to receive efficient internet services.  To this day we
have unacceptable internet service that is comparable to dial up through Century Link phone company. 
When I contact Century Link about the slow service they insist it is all they are capable of providing
which is half the speed of average/ordinary service.  So we continue to be frustrated and disappointed
in rural Missouri.  Sincerely, Gina Sapp, , MO 64740 
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